
As another busy term comes to an end I would like to update you on some things that have 
been happening in Craigie.  As always I am very proud when I look back on the achieve-
ments of our pupils.  One area of which I am particularly pleased with is and how our young 
people have responded to changes our Braeview visitors brought to our daily routine.  They 
have made them very welcome and both pupils and staff have worked closely together to 
make the very best of what could have been a very difficult situation.  Braeview staff and 
pupils will move back to their own School on Wednesday 15 December.  We wish them well 
and I am sure they are looking forward to reforming as a school community.   

Earlier in the term we were very fortunate in playing host to Nicola 
Sturgeon, the First Minister.   She attended our Shine Enterprise Café 
and had been invited by our ESA pupils.  During the visit she talked to 
the pupils about their learning, which football teams were the best 
and enjoyed their hospitality.   

As a school we promote as many wider achievement 
opportunities as we can.  During the course of this term 
we have had a wide range of visits out of school.  
Indeed there are far too many to list in this brief news-
letter but follow us on twitter—@Craigie_High—or the 
school app to keep up to date with all events, visits, 
achievements and departments.  It is also a great place 
to see the great work done by our pupils and show-
cased by different departments 

Some Key Dates next session 
 
Prelims  
Tuesday 8th- Friday 25th January 
 
Parents Evenings 
S3 Monday 14th January 4.30pm 
 
School resumes Monday 7th January 

Our core purpose is to raise the attainment of all of our pupils 
through high quality learning and teaching. These are our  
values: 

Wishing you and your family a  
Merry Christmas and a happy and 
healthy New Year.   
 
Andrena Waghorn 
Head Teacher 


